2/25/2016 Phone Log- RO271 EXXON, 3055 351 Ave., Oakland Duration: 30 minutes

Received a call from Bill Brasher at the State Water Board. He called in conjunction with a file review
he was conducting for the case. We discussed the secondary/residual source at the site, possible
presence of residual LNAPL, groundwater plume delineation, and the possibility of the presence of a
comingled plume. Also discussed was the past and proposed remediation for the site.

As we discussed down gradient off site investigation, it became apparent that GeoTracker did not
contain the same report found in the ACEH case file.

l indicated that ACEH has requested a meeting with the RP to discuss the current case status and the
path toward closure. | said something would be uploaded following the meeting.

Subsequent to the phone conversation | uploaded the Site Characterization Report, dated February
24, 2009, located in the ACEH case file to GeoTracker, as our report appeared to be more complete
that the one submitted to GeoTracker in 2009.



